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Dear Colleague: 
The UNLV summer Research Experience for Undergraduates program in Environmental Microbiology is now accepting applications. 
I would appreciate your assistance in directing promising students to our website. 
The majority of our past participants were from smaller institutions with limited research opportunities and several became co-authors on publications. 
Students receive a $5,000 salary, a travel subsidy ($500), and complimentary housing in a UNLV dormitory. 
The program dates are June 4 to Aug 10, 2012. 
Please direct your students to the list of mentors and the on-line application at http://faculty.unlv.edu/microreu. 
A complete application includes a one-page statement of interest, transcripts (unofficial are fine), and one letter of recommendation from a scientist. 
The deadline for applications is Friday March 9, 2012. 
Interested students may contact me for additional information. 
Cheers, 
Kurt Regner, Ph.D. 
First generation college students, nontraditional students, members of groups under-represented in science and Post-9/11 veterans are strongly encouraged to apply. 
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UNLV is an Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity educator and employer committed to excellence through diversity.  

ONLY COMPLETE APPLICATIONS PACKETS WILL BE EVALUATED. Transcripts and one letter of recommendation, must reach UNLV by the deadline (Friday March 9, 2012). 
